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                    From the Commodore               Dave DeMarco
It is my pleasure to report that the Brigantine Planning and Zoning Board unanimously approved our Application for Variances, clearing the last hurdle on reconstruction.   BYC Members in attendance included Jack Fisher, Dr. Art DeMarco, Dennis Faherty, Dr. Harry Chaikin and Tom Donahue. Prior to casting his affirmative vote, Mayor Phil Guenther made a few comments worth sharing.  

He spoke in strong support of BYC for "Shouldering the responsibility to provide educational opportunities in sailing for the community" and "Always being an important part of the community."  

I want to publically thank Paul Murray for his time and effort in shouldering the responsibility and coordinating the tremendous effort that was necessary in meeting with lawyers and architects in order to successfully be prepared and ultimately receive a unanimous decision from the Brigantine zoning board. 

 

If you have not had the opportunity to drive by BYC, please note the following regarding the status of construction.  The foundation is reconstructed, the plumbing drains are installed, the new slab floor has been poured, and framing has begun.  

At the last trustees meeting we created sub committees to help with the remodeling plans and they include the following.  If you are interested in participating please contact the appropriate committee leader.  


Bar Committee – Cheryl Ford

Finishing Committee – Christine Murray

HVAC – John Bilotta

This is a great time to be part of BYC.  I ask each of you to continue to promote the BYC to your fellow island neighbors, take a drive or boat ride past BYC to watch our building grow, reminisce of past times and look forward to a fabulous future.  

As we approach Thanksgiving and the holiday season I wish you and your families a healthy and happy.  

From the Vice Commodore          Dan Hoffman
Summer has gone, but the BYC fun continues with our annual ski trip the weekend of January 4th at Bear Creek Resort.  If you came last year you know the hotel was clean and kid friendly with a heated slopeside outdoor pool and hot tub. The slopes have a range of difficulty laid out in way that is easily navigated and fun for all. Book your room soon - we really want to see you there. http://bcmountainresort.com/
I'm really getting excited for the new club and another summer.  We have excellent bar staff lined up and can't wait for our first sunset from the new roof deck.  I am in the process of putting together a google social calendar for 2014 and will also create a summer one-pager for your fridge.   Please get in touch with me to run a Saturday Night Party or to post an event to the calendar. 

    From the Rear Commodore     Mike Herrmann
Let me start by saying thank you to the almost 50 people who attended fall work day!  We had much to do in preparation of the club's demolition, and you made my first task as Rear Commodore an easy one.
While the BYC clubhouse may have been knocked down, our sailors have simply moved their talents elsewhere.  Cooper River Yacht Club hosted a fall series consisting of 3 races per day on 7 consecutive Sundays culminating in what they call the "Chowder Bowl".  Steven, JoJo, Vince and Gabe Cordasco plus Reese DeMarco took their talents and proudly represented BYC.  It was a hard fought series with the lead switching hands regularly.  They experienced "drifters" and "NorEasters", an occasional capsize but overall lots of fun and great competition.  In the end the Opti Chowder Bowl winner was Reese DeMarco -- congrats Reese!
The following members have graciously volunteered to serve on this season's sailing committee: Kelly Cordasco, Tom Donohue, Diane Faherty, John Keating, Maria Miller, Christine Murray, Alicia O'Connor and Colleen Stahl.  This group's diverse interests, enthusiasm and collective experience promises for a great season. 
I'm excited to report that Alicia O'Connor has spearheaded an effort to host a junior regatta in support of the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  The BYC will host the "Leukemia Cup" on Friday July 25th.  Mark your calendars!  We hope to attract sailors, parents and guests from both MAYRA and LBIYRA, as well as the City of Brigantine, for a great day on the water and a fun celebration afterwards.  This will be a fundraising event with all proceeds going towards cancer research.  More info can be found at http://www.leukemiacup.org/what/.  Thank you, Alicia!


     We’re All in the Boat  

If you are trying to find updated information on the BYC, check our website at www.bycsail.com.  It is updated weekly.
The 2013 BYC directory has been uploaded on the website.  Please take a few minutes and do the following:
1.        Log On to the website members only page.  
A.      Go to www.bycsail.com 
B.      Go to the drop box that says “Members Only” and click on “directory page”
C.      At username:  Put in your last name in lower case letters only, it is case sensitive
D.      At password:  Put in your last name and 08203 (no spaces) in lower case letters only, it is case   

sensitive
E.       Please check all your personal information and please email me if changes are needed at 

gcdonohue13@gmail.com. 
F.       I am making a final update on membership this week which will be posted on the website and I 

will also send all members a PDF copy.  You can print your own directory from either place.
2.       Please email me if:
A.      You need changes to the directory
B.      You can’t log onto the member’s only page
C.      You want me to send you a printed copy of the directory
Thanks!  Gale
News and Notes
Welcome to our new members, the Brereton Family! 

1964 21’ Lyman for sale with trailer. Wood boat, excellent condition. Completely refurbished to as new in 2002. Inboard engine, 305 HP Crusader. Trailer is 2007. Currently a classic. An antique come January. BEST OFFER.

Contact Jim Burns 443-668-6455
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